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September 1, 2022 

 

To:  Our friend in Ridgefield and surrounding communities 

 

From: Pastor Franklin E. Espinal 

  

 Dear Community Resident/Friend 

 

We live in a time when we leave our homes and we don't know what we will find in the process. 

These are difficult times.  Things are happening around us and in this country that can put fear in 

our hearts. We can overcome these fears together. One thing we can all do is pray. We can pray 

for our parents, children, relatives, friends and even for the difficult circumstances in which we 

find ourselves. As people who love our community, people who want to see continued progress, 

and with the love we have for everyone in our towns, we always pray for our safety. We have 

prayer meetings every Monday and Tuesday night at 7 p.m. m. and we invite you to join us and 

become a part of what God is doing with us and with our community. 

 

This is a special time for members of the community to come together and experience what God 

is doing with this church and what the plans are for the community. Maybe you can become part 

of a new endeavor that has us all excited. We launched the church a few years ago and hope to 

make our meetings a time of joy for all who attend. Come and visit us during our Sunday service 

at 11am, our weekly virtual Bible study every Wednesday at 7pm, or our virtual prayer meetings 

where we can pray for all your concerns. 

 

We have future plans for our church and community. You don't have to make any commitments 

with the church or church leaders. All we want is for you to come visit us and experience what 

God is doing right here in your own community and in your own backyard. A response of 

support can make a real difference, as we would like to hear directly from you what you expect 

from a church in your community. Come and see what we plan to offer our community. 

 

Please keep this invitation as a reminder of our weekly services. We hope that you will continue 

to join us, and we promise you a warm welcome and an enjoyable time with the Lord. May Jesus 

Christ richly bless you! 

 

 


